Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
INFINITE SOURCE COMMUNICATIONS GROUP, LLC
The The Florida Department of Transportation announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, July 23, 2024, 6:00 p.m.

PLACE: Kendall Branch Library, 9101 SW 97 Ave., Miami, FL 33176. Virtual Meeting:

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/7123598837134830684. Participants can also call in by dialing +1 (631) 992-3221; Access code: 845-478-443

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will host a Hybrid (In-person and Online) Public Meeting for a design roadway project along SR 94/SW 88 Street/ North Kendall Drive From west of SW 92 avenue to SW 9100 block, in Miami-Dade County. The project identification number is 451036-1-52-01. The meeting will consist of a formal presentation followed by an open discussion. Staff will be available to answer questions and provide assistance. Questions will be responded to as time permits, in the order received. If your question is not responded to during the event, a response will be provided in writing following the meeting. Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Community Outreach Specialist, Jose Ignacio Grados at (305)470-5477, email: Josel.Grados @dot.state.fl.us

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Tish Burgher at (305) 470-5277 or in writing at FDOT, 1000 NW 111 Avenue, Miami, FL 33172 or by email at: Tish.Burgher@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Community Outreach Specialist Jose Ignacio Grados at (305)470-5477, email: Josel.Grados@dot.state.fl.us.
